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● WORD OF THE MONTH ​– ​“Fairness ” 
“​Be kind, be ​fair,​ be honest, be true, and all of these things will come BACK TO YOU.” 

 
● LUNCH/BREAKFAST MENU – Click on ​ ​menu​. 

 

● PRINCIPAL'S CORNER:  
○ SPIRIT DAY @ CHICK-FIL-A​ - Thursday, April 20th - 6 am - 9 pm! Eat chicken morning, noon and 

night! Show your spirit at The Grove for Bumpus Spirit Day!  ​Download the Planet Fundraiser App today! 
The Grove will gift ​Bumpus 10% of your uploaded receipt purchases through the App. 

○ Middle School Transition Night will be held on Tuesday, May 2nd 6:00 - 8:00 pm for all parents and students 
who will be new to Bumpus, primarily rising 7th graders from BGIS, but there may be others.  Information will 
be shared by the Principal, Counselors, current parents, current students, and classroom teachers.  There will be 
an Activity Fair, tours and music by the Bumpus Jazz Band. We encourage everyone to attend.  

 

Monday 4/24 Tuesday 4/25 Wednesday 4/26 Thursday 4/27 Friday 4/28 Saturday 4/29 

T&F Metro 
Championship @ Mtn. 

Brook H.S. 

PROGRESS REPORTS GO HOME 
G Golf Metro Tourn. @ Highland Park 

CC 
Debate @ Samford 

iCan Girls Engineering 
. to Hydro Dam 

Student Community 
Service Cards Due 

 Jazz Band to 
Veteran’s Park 

Monday 5/1 Tuesday 5/2 Wednesday 5/3 Thursday 5/4 Friday 5/5 Saturday 5/6 

Volleyball Tryouts 
Cheer Parent Mtg. 

Volleyball Tryouts 
Middle School Transition Night @ 6 

Volleyball Tryouts    

●  CONGRATULATIONS​ to ​Claire Jun who ​won 4th chair clarinet​ (out of 32 clarinets) in the Alabama Middle 
School All-State Band on April 6-8 in Montgomery! ​She was the representative of the our district and Bumpus 
Middle School​. Way to go, Claire! 

 

● CONGRATULATIONS​  to the following Bumpus students for making the Hoover High School Ninth Grade 
Cheerleading Squad: ​Mary Ellis Baty, Chloe Bishop, Lauren Camp, Olivia Curl, Amber Dubble, Julia Elsea, Katie 
Heglas, Hannah Lloyd, Sarah Morales, Kinzel Rohrer, Jadyn Trent, and Maggie Wright.  

 

● CONGRATULATIONS​  to ​Neysa, Julia, Lucy, Lauryn, ​and​ Hailey! ​The Lady Bucs Golf Team defeated Liberty 
Park yesterday! Way to go girls! 

 

● HEALTH FAIR - TOMORROW!!​ - ALL DAY!!!!  Students may wear appropriate athletic clothing.  
Appropriate attire includes running/basketball/soccer shorts, t-shirts, regular/racer back tank tops and hats 
(outside only)​. ​Inappropriate attire​ includes sports bra only, Spandex shorts or leggings, any see through tops. 

 

● LEASES/DEED ​-​ Parents, if you have moved or if your lease has expired, please bring in a current lease or deed along 
with a utility bill to Mrs. Stone.  ​Students with expired leases will be put on hold and parents will not be able to 
complete online registration until they can show proof of residency. ​If you have any questions, please email Mrs. 
Stone at cstone@hoover.k12.al.us. 

  

● HOOVER HIGH SCHOOL SGA​ ​is holding elections at Bumpus for ​rising 9th graders​. Ten students will be elected 
from Bumpus for grade level representatives next year. ​The students have been sent an email with information through 
their school email address​. The application can be found in the PowerPoint that was sent in the email from Melanie 
Haynes. Applications must be submitted electronically by the end of the day on ​Friday, April 21st.​ Please email Austin 
Wilson at ​awilson@hoover.k12.al.us​ is you have any question.  
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● STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON ​- ​Thursday, April 27th.​ ​DOOR PRIZES NEEDED!​ We need your help 
with door prizes. The goal is to have 100 prizes which will allow all teachers/faculty to receive a prize. If you need a 
letter to request an item, contact Kathleen Hayes and she will email it to you. Any business making a contribution will 
be acknowledged in the school's weekly bulletin. Please call, 205-531-0890 or email Kathleen Hayes at 
shayes2@bham.rr.com​ with any questions. All prizes may be left at the front desk.  Thanks. 
 

● STAFF APPRECIATION LUNCHEON​ - CLASSROOM COVERAGE NEEDED! PARENTS , we need your 
help! ​On ​April 27th,​ the PTO will be showing the teachers, administration and staff of Bumpus their appreciation by 
serving them a special lunch.  During this time, we will need volunteers in each classroom to sit with the students while 
the teachers and staff enjoy a fun luncheon.  Parents, please arrive by 10:45 am and plan to stay until around 12:30 when 
the teachers will return to their rooms.  Thank you for volunteering at Bumpus!  For questions, contact Julie Anderson @ 
205-613-4663.  Click on the following link to sign up and for more information. . 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080E49A9AB22A02-bumpus2 

 
● BOWLING TEAM TRYOUTS​ - Any rising 7th grader or 8th grader interested in trying out for 2017-2018 Bumpus 

Bowling team -  please join the Google Classroom with code​ hb8p3f​. Students must have a current physical form. 
Tryouts for the girls team will be held on May 8th and 9th and tryouts for the boys team will be held on May 10th 
and 11th. ​Tryouts will take place at ​Vestavia Bowl from 3:45 to 5:15. Students must provide their own ride for 
tryouts and have a current physical form on file.  

 
● SPRING ART SHOW​ -  ​Please make plans to attend the ​Spring  art show​ featuring ​artwork by current students in 

Bumpus art and photography classes.​ Artwork will be displayed in the lunchroom on ​Thursday, May 11th from 
5:30-6:30  preceding the Spring Choir concert at 6:30​. Make plans to attend both and enjoy the many talents of our 
students! 

 
● PLANET FUNDRAISER​ - We are excited to announce that Bumpus has joined Planet Fundraiser!  Planet Fundraiser 

is a free app that allows us to earn money from area businesses for our school. ​Step 1: Download the app, Step 2: Pick 
our Campaign (which is Bumpus Middle School), Step 3: Submit a receipt.​  We encourage you to participate in this 
fundraising opportunity.  This will be a long term option for us.  There are many area merchants participating including 
Chick-Fil-A, Jimmy Johns, Anthony’s Car Wash, etc.  Take a moment to browse what is near you. ​ ​Our first big​ Planet 
Fundraiser event is Spirit Day at Chick-Fil-A at The Grove.  April 20th from 6 am to 9 pm.  

 

● COMMUNITY SERVICE CARDS​ - If your child has ​completed 60 hours of community service between May 
2016 and April 2017 ​we want to know! Students, pick up your community service card from the front office and return 
it to Mrs. Wilson before April 27th to be recognized at the Awards Day Assembly in May. If you have any questions, 
please email Austin Wilson at ​awilson@hoover.k12.al.us​.  
 

● LITERARY MAGAZINE​ - Are you a talented student who has a lot to say? Well, express yourself in this year's 
literary magazine. ​Our staff will be taking submissions from now until April 28th.  

 

● VOLLEYBALL TRYOUTS​ - ​May 1st, 2nd, and 3rd ​from ​3:30-5:30pm. ​Students will need a ​current physical form 
signed by a doctor and a consent form to tryout​. Both forms are located on the Bumpus website under volleyball. For 
more information, see Coach Love or Coach Truelove. 

 

● 7th/8th GRADE BOYS SPRING BASKETBALL PRACTICE​ ​will be ​May 15th-17th from 3:30 - 5:00.​ Students 
are ​required to have a AHSAA physical and Hoover consent form on file to participate​. Rides must be on time for 
pick up. Any questions, please contact Coach Jeffries ​cjeffries@hoover.k12.al.us​ or 439- 2235. 
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